
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians         17 March 2022 
 
As we reach the end of term 1, I would like to thank all learners and staff for their hard work and dedication. A big 
thank you to all parent for your continuous support and loyalty. 
Take this opportunity to rest and enjoy time with family and friends. Should you be travelling or driving during 
this holiday, keep safe. 
 
Kind regards. 
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Please take note of Gr 12 Boot camp dates. 
 
Schools open 5 April 2022 the school day will start at 07H20.  
 
Please note that as from next Term, Term 2 2022, the Primary School 
hours will change. The Primary School day will end at 13H30.  
Please make sure learners are collected on time. 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

THEME OF THE MONTHS 
MARCH – APRIL Anti Drugs 
 
We have already started implementing anti�drug 

campaigns, education, drug searches in 

conjunction with law enforcement agencies, and 

acting strongly against learners found in 

possession of drugs. Please have a discussion with 

your children on the dangers of drug abuse and 

monitor their behaviour for any sudden changes. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Term 1 Highlights  
Our Grade 12 Class of 2021 achieved a 100% pass rate 
with a 80% Bachelor pass rate.  
Our top performers were Himbotwe Mwaka and 
Mosegedi Phemelo with 6 distinctions each.  
• We had our Grade 12 pledging ceremony where our 
learners set their targets for the year and also took a 
pledge to strive for excellence in 2022. 
 • Our Primary School Athletics team displayed their 
talent at an event held at Amberfield College where 
they achieved a second place overall.  
• Our High School athletics team also took part in an 
event held at Amberfield College where they 
achieved many podium positions and a third place 
overall.  
• We launched our anti-bullying campaign.  
The entire school wore pink in support of this 
campaign.  
• 21 of our Grade 12 learners were trained in first aid. 
The learners loved this opportunity. Our educators 
also attended training in health, safety and fire 
responding.  
• All Principals and Executive principals had team 
building from all 5 our sister schools and got to know 
one another better and to build an even stronger 
management team through fun activities.  
• Our Grade 12s did the ‘anything but school bag’ 
challenge and came to school with very creative 
ideas. The learners thoroughly enjoyed this challenge. 
• We had various fun days for this term. Learners 
dressed like educators and vice versa. On Valentine’s 
Day the entire school was filled with a sea of red and 
pink to celebrate all the love shared amongst us all. 
These were all fun, feel good initiatives that 
everybody enjoyed. 

 
 
 
 
 


